
1/19/24 

 

To: The House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 2541. There is a strong push by the Biden administration to capture our 

private land and natural resources in the name of “climate change” and “conservation.” Over $27 Billon 

dollars of our tax payer money has been designated to assist with the 30 X 30 agenda of the current 

administration. The department of Agriculture plans to use this to capture more than 100 million acres. 

https://americanstewards.us/conservation-dollars-to-compete-with-working-landowners/ 

HB 2541 is part of the Build Back Better initiate and I am shocked to see Kansas Republicans supporting 

it.  

Please stand against this collectivist agenda and protect our farm land. Vote No on HB 2541.  

 

Respectfully, 

Scott and Amy Siple  

https://americanstewards.us/conservation-dollars-to-compete-with-working-landowners/

